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As you are aware, the Manvar Mining #1,
located on the Lee Ranch North of San Mateo,
has developed into a big.mess and is
getting worse daily. Livestock is bogging
down and a large swamp is being created.

I would like to replug the well on an
emergency basis, as soon as possible. I
have contacted two firms about contracting
the work. Odeco Inc., says they can do it
for under $5,000. Trend Inc., says they
can't do it for less than $5,000.

Please let me know as soon as possible, if

this will be approved as I would like to
begin operations the first of next week.
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